
 
                Parks and Facilities Division 

 
 
PARK TRAFFIC GATE ADDENDUM #1 
 
Bid Due Date: Tuesday, March 3, 2020, 2 PM PST 
Addendum Date: February 25, 2020 
Sent From: City of Federal Way, Owner 
 
TO ALL PLANHOLDERS OF RECORD: 
 
Notice is hereby given to all plan holders of record on this date that the following 
Addendum #1 shall answer questions raised about the 2” x 3.5” steel tubing called 
out for the curved sections of the traffic gates.  
 
Since 2” x 3.5” tube is difficult to get and it was discovered that flat bars had been 
added to obtain this field measurement; the Parks Department is changing the 
curved sections to 2” x 4” steel tube with a maximum of .125 wall thickness on all 
curved portions of the gate.  
 
Additional questions and ideas have been suggested about hinging the gate system 
with some modifications.  Please submit bids as shown so everyone bids the same 
with the understanding the owner may elect to work with and modify the hinge 
system with the successful bidder. 
 

END OF ADDENDUM # 1 


